


block of consecutive numbers to meet the needs of two (2) specific customers, each requiring 
300 consecutive numbers. One of the subject customers require its numbering format to be 
MA-NXX-7XXX in order to meet its needs. Also, please allow staff assigned to the docket to 
review the Order before it is issued. If you have any questions, please call James Maduro Jr. at 
41 3-65 10. 

cc: Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement (Maduro, Bulecza-Banks, Casey) 
Office of the General Counsel (B. Keating) 
Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services (Docket No. 041 257-TL) 


